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Airport Spotting Hotels Nov 05 2020 Never miss an aircraft wherever
your travels take you and make sure you always find hotels with a view
of the action. If you are frustrated at choosing a hotel that has
views of aircraft movements at the airports you're visiting, then this
book will open up the perfect reference guide for you. Includes:
Worldwide coverage, with hotels in 54 different countries. Over 270
different spotting hotels listed. Discover the pro's and con's of
different hotels. Ensure you make the most of your spotting trips by
securing a room with a view. Airport Spotting Hotels gives you the
upper hand when researching your spotting trips, giving you the
reference guide to all of the world's major airports.
Bookseller and the Stationery Trades' Journal Jan 07 2021
Behavioral and Physiological Bases of Attentional Biases: Paradigms,
Participants, and Stimuli May 23 2022 Attentional biases (ABs) play a
prominent role in the development and maintenance of clinically
relevant symptoms of, for example, anxiety and depression. In
particular, increased attentional orienting and preoccupation with

biologically relevant and mood-congruent stimuli has been observed,
suggesting that the visual-attentional system is overly sensitive
towards threat cues and avoidant of cues of reward in these disorders.
First, several experimental paradigms have been used to assess ABs,
e.g., the dot probe task, the emotional stroop task, and the spatial
cueing task amongst others. Yet, these paradigms are based on
different theoretical backgrounds and target different stages of the
attentional process. Thus, different paradigms provided converging as
well as diverging evidence with regard to ABs. However, it is often
not entirely clear to what extent this reflects real differences and
commonalities, or is caused by differences in methodology. For
example, behavioral reaction time data can only provide a snapshot of
selective attention. Measuring event-related potentials, eye
movements, or functional brain imaging data enables exploring the
exact temporal and spatial dynamics of attentional processes.
Moreover, neuroimaging data reveal specific cortical networks involved
in directing attention toward a stimulus or disengaging from it.
Second, ABs have been mainly discussed as symptoms of psychopathology,
while results in healthy participants are still scarce; previous
studies mostly compared extreme groups. However, a comprehensive
theoretical and empirical account of ABs in psychopathology also
requires a thorough account of ABs in the general healthy population.
Moreover, the effect of gender, as an important contributing factor in
processing of emotional stimuli, has also not been considered
systematically in previous research. Third, a variety of stimuli has
been used in the assessment of ABs. So far, mostly facial or word
stimuli have been applied. However, in everyday life not only facial
emotion recognition but also a fast evaluation of complex social
situations is important to be effective in social interactions. Recent
research started using more complex stimuli to raise ecological
validity. However, the use of ecologically valid stimuli poses some
methodological challenges and needs to be applied more systematically.
The aim of this research topic is to integrate different paradigms and
stimuli, addressing individuals from the whole range of the population
continuum, and to apply different methodological approaches. It is
intended to bring together expertise in stimulus selection, timing and
implementing issues, advancing and broadening the overall
understanding of ABs.
The Thorax of Insects and the Articulation of the Wings Jun 19 2019
The Digital Photography Book Sep 27 2022 Furnishes an overview of
digital photography, covering such topics as cameras, exposure,
lighting, shutter speed, depth of field, and resolution--and tips on
how to avoid hours of photo-editing by taking great photographs the
first time.
Proceedings of EECE 2019 Aug 02 2020 This book gathers the latest
advances, innovations, and applications in the field of energy,

environmental and construction engineering, as presented by
international researchers and engineers at the International
Scientific Conference Energy, Environmental and Construction
Engineering, held in St. Petersburg, Russia on November 19-20, 2019.
It covers highly diverse topics, including BIM; bridges, roads and
tunnels; building materials; energy efficient and green buildings;
structural mechanics; fluid mechanics; measuring technologies;
environmental management; power consumption management; renewable
energy; smart cities; and waste management. The contributions, which
were selected by means of a rigorous international peer-review
process, highlight numerous exciting ideas that will spur novel
research directions and foster multidisciplinary collaborations.
Photography with Tilt and Shift Lenses Oct 04 2020 Tilt and shift
lenses offer tremendous creative possibilities for users of digital
SLR and mirrorless cameras. This practical book explains the
techniques that will help you take better photos - photos that don't
distort or lose focus. Assessing the benefits and pitfalls of a range
of lenses, adapters, software and editing techniques, it guides you
through the practicalities of working with these lenses and gives you
the skills to use them to best effect. With stunning examples
throughout, this book gives an overview of the different lenses
available, and tips on how adapters can give tilt/shift options when
using old medium-format lenses. It gives advice on how simple lens
shift can change the entire look of your photos, and techniques for
using lens tilt for focus control and close-up working. Stunning
examples show the use of tilt and shift lenses across a range of
available focal lengths, both tripod-mounted and handheld.
Handbook of Biometric Anti-Spoofing Sep 03 2020 This authoritative
and comprehensive handbook is the definitive work on the current state
of the art of Biometric Presentation Attack Detection (PAD) – also
known as Biometric Anti-Spoofing. Building on the success of the
previous, pioneering edition, this thoroughly updated second edition
has been considerably expanded to provide even greater coverage of PAD
methods, spanning biometrics systems based on face, fingerprint, iris,
voice, vein, and signature recognition. New material is also included
on major PAD competitions, important databases for research, and on
the impact of recent international legislation. Valuable insights are
supplied by a selection of leading experts in the field, complete with
results from reproducible research, supported by source code and
further information available at an associated website. Topics and
features: reviews the latest developments in PAD for fingerprint
biometrics, covering optical coherence tomography (OCT) technology,
and issues of interoperability; examines methods for PAD in iris
recognition systems, and the application of stimulated pupillary light
reflex for this purpose; discusses advancements in PAD methods for
face recognition-based biometrics, such as research on 3D facial masks

and remote photoplethysmography (rPPG); presents a survey of PAD for
automatic speaker recognition (ASV), including the use of
convolutional neural networks (CNNs), and an overview of relevant
databases; describes the results yielded by key competitions on
fingerprint liveness detection, iris liveness detection, and softwarebased face anti-spoofing; provides analyses of PAD in fingervein
recognition, online handwritten signature verification, and in
biometric technologies on mobile devicesincludes coverage of
international standards, the E.U. PSDII and GDPR directives, and on
different perspectives on presentation attack evaluation. This
text/reference is essential reading for anyone involved in biometric
identity verification, be they students, researchers, practitioners,
engineers, or technology consultants. Those new to the field will also
benefit from a number of introductory chapters, outlining the basics
for the most important biometrics.
Encyclopaedia Britannica Mar 29 2020
Wetland Soils Feb 26 2020 Covering wetlands soils from Florida to
Alaska, Wetland Soils: Genesis, Hydrology, Landscapes, and
Classification provides information on all types of hydric soils. With
contributions from soil scientists who have extensive field
experience, the book focuses on the soil morphology of the wet soils
that cover most wetlands from the subtropics northw
Researching South-South Development Cooperation Aug 14 2021 Over the
last two decades the expanding role of Southern countries as
development partners has led to tectonic shifts in global development
ideas, practices, norms and actors. Researchers are faced with new
questions around identity, power and positionality in global
development. Researching South-South Development Cooperation examines
this rapidly growing and complex phenomenon, asking to what extent
existing assumptions, conceptual frameworks and definitions of
'development' need to be reframed in the context of researching this
new landscape. This interdisciplinary book draws on voices from across
the Global South and North to explore the epistemological and related
methodological challenges and opportunities associated with
researching South-South development cooperation, asking what these
trends mean for the politics of knowledge production. Chapters are
interspersed with shorter vignettes, which aim to share examples from
first-hand participation in and observation of South-South development
cooperation initiatives. This book will be of interest to anyone
conducting research on development in the Global South, whether they
are a practitioner or policy maker, or a student or researcher in
politics, international development, area studies, or international
relations.
British Books in Print May 31 2020
The New Domestic Automakers in the United States and Canada Oct 16
2021 This book provides a unique historical and qualitative review of

ten foreign automakers with plants in developed North America from
their early beginnings to their export entry into North America. It
seeks to expand the knowledge of American and Canadian policymakers
pursuing a new foreign motor vehicle assembly plant or Foreign Direct
Investment.
Tree Rings and Natural Hazards Mar 09 2021 Dendrogeomorphology
Beginnings and Futures: A Personal Reminiscence My early forays into
dendrogeomorphology occurred long before I even knew what that word
meant. I was working as a young geoscientist in the 1960s and early
1970s on a problem with slope movements and deformed vegetation. At
the same time, unknown to me, Jouko Alestalo in Finland was doing
something similar. Both of us had seen that trees which produced
annual growth rings were reacting to g- morphic processes resulting in
changes in their internal and external growth p- terns.
Dendroclimatology was an already well established field, but the
reactions of trees to other environmental processes were far less well
understood in the 1960s. It was Alestalo (1971) who first used the
term, dendrogeomorphology. In the early 1970s, I could see that active
slope-movement processes were affecting the growth of trees in diverse
ways at certain localities. I wanted to learn more about those
processes and try to extract a long-term chronology of movement from
the highly diverse ring patterns.
The Underwater Photographer Dec 18 2021 The award-winning third
edition of 'The Underwater Photographer' dragged the topic kicking and
screaming in to the digital age and with the fully updated fourth
edition highly respected photographer and tutor Martin Edge takes you
deeper in to the world of Underwater Photography. Practical examples
take you step-by-step through the basic techniques from photographing
shipwrecks, divers, marine life and abstract images to taking
photographs at night. Brand new chapters cover not only highly
specialist Underwater Photography techniques such as low
visibility/greenwater photography, but also the digital workflow
needed to handle your images using the latest software such as
Lightroom. Packed with breathtaking images and an easy to read style
honed from over twenty years of diving photography courses, this book
is sure to both educate and inspire underwater photographers of all
skill levels.
The Photographer's Mind Aug 22 2019 The source of any photograph is
not the camera or even the scene viewed through the viewfinder-it is
the mind of the photographer: this is where an image is created before
it is committed to a memory card or film. In The Photographer's Mind,
the follow-up to the international best-seller, The Photographer's
Eye, photographer and author Michael Freeman unravels the mystery
behind the creation of a photograph. The nature of photography demands
that the viewer constantly be intrigued and surprised by new imagery
and different interpretations, more so than in any other art form. The

aim of this book is to answer what makes a photograph great, and to
explore the ways that top photographers achieve this goal time and
time again. As you delve deeper into this subject, The Photographer's
Mind will provide you with invaluable knowledge on avoiding cliché,
the cyclical nature of fashion, style and mannerism, light, and even
how to handle the unexpected. Michael Freeman is the author of the
global bestseller, The Photographer's Eye. Now published in sixteen
languages, The Photographer's Eye continues to speak to photographers
everywhere. Reaching 100,000 copies in print in the US alone, and
300,000+ worldwide, it shows how anyone can develop the ability to see
and shoot great digital photographs.
Color and Colorimetry. Multidisciplinary Contributions Feb 08 2021
Applied Mechanics Reviews Jul 25 2022
History of the Christian Church Jul 21 2019
The Hidden Inheritance Nov 24 2019 The consequences of drug use,
whether illicit or prescribed. Consequences that can be enduring,
lifelong, even carry through generations. Yet few of us have the time
to consider them as we live in the heat of our own daily lives. I have
seen this in action, watched events while they happened, seen it
unfold, lived through the results, and unfortunately am observing the
ongoing calamities of it all, still today. It is not fun to watch but
not mine to fix. I was and am an observer, a recorder, merely that,
out of the action, incapable of altering the results. My wife made a
great point on this novels subject. Drug use she said is a leveler. It
brings people down the lowest common denominator. What a concept! How
right on is that statement! Drugs affect the rich, the poor, the
famous, and the infamous in every country and nationality on this
earth. If you are on the upscale end drugs keep you there. The users
life contribution to humanity is likely to be nothing, but the cost to
the user, their family and friends in physical, emotional, and fiscal
terms expensive and of course dangerous, because it may also kill you.
I have put these observations into this novel hoping that readers can
identify with the characters, watch them grow and suffer through the
consequences of their actions unaware of the effect of their lives and
on others.
The Design of Lighting Sep 22 2019 This fully updated edition of the
successful book The Design of Lighting, provides the lighting
knowledge needed by the architect in practice, the interior designer
and students of both disciplines. The new edition offers a clear
structure, carefully selected material and linking of lighting with
other subjects, in order to provide the reader with a comprehensive
and specifically architectural approach to lighting. Features of this
new edition include: technical knowledge of lighting in the context of
architectural design; an emphasis on imagination in architectural
light and presentation of the tools necessary in practice for creative
design; additional chapters on the behaviour of light and on the

context of design; a strong emphasis on sustainable design and energy
saving, with data and examples; analyses of actual lighting schemes
and references to current standards and design guides; an up-to-date
review of lamp and lighting technology, with recommendations on the
choice of equipment; a revision of the calculation section, with
examples and step-by-step instructions, based on recent student
feedback about the book.
Encyclopedia Britannica Apr 29 2020
BMW Buyer's Guide Jan 19 2022 From the exotic M1 and 850Csi to the
popular 3. 5- and 7-Series sports luxury tourers, this all-color
Buyer's Guide points the way through the full history of the BMW
marque, and offers valuable specifications, production numbers,
investment advice, and more. Take the "ultimate driving machine" out
for a test drive before you buy! Comparable title; Illustrated BMW
Buyer's Guide, 2nd ed (0-87938-754-8)
Great Soviet Encyclopedia Jun 24 2022
Close Range Photogrammetry Mar 21 2022 An authoritative guide to
close range photogrammetry. The first comprehensive modern text on
this subject in English, expanded and updated from the German text by
Luhmann. This book provides a thorough presentation of the methods,
mathematics, systems and applications which comprise the subject of
close range photogrammetry, which uses accurate imaging techniques to
analyse the three-dimensional shape of a wide range of manufactured
and natural objects. Close range photogrammetry, for the most part
entirely digital, has become an accepted, powerful and readily
available technique for engineers and scientists who wish to utilise
images to make accurate 3-D measurements of complex objects. After an
introduction, the book provides fundamental mathematics, including
orientation, digital imaging processing and 3-D reconstruction
methods, as well as presenting a discussion of imaging technology
including targeting and illumination, hardware and software systems.
Finally it gives a short overview of photogrammetric solutions for
typical applications in engineering, manufacturing, medical science,
architecture, archaeology and other fields.
The Cumulative Book Index Jun 12 2021 A world list of books in the
English language.
History of Insects Apr 10 2021 This is the first single book to cover
the whole of the fossil history of insects so comprehensively. The
volume embraces subjects from the history of insect palaeontology to
the diagnostic features of all insect orders, both extant and extinct.
Ore Microscopy Dec 06 2020 Provides an up-to-date introduction to the
subject of ore microscopy, emphasizing the basic skills required for
the study of opaque minerals in polished sections. Describes the
modern ore microscope, the preparation of polished and polished-thin
sections of opaque minerals and ores, and the identification of these
minerals using both qualitative techniques and the quantitative

methods of reflectance and microhardness measurement. Later sections
discuss the interpretation of textural intergrowths of ore minerals
and the determination of their paragenesis, along with the examination
of coexisting minerals for determining their physio-chemical
conditions of formation. Appendices contain the data necessary to
identify approximately 100 of the more common ore minerals and those
frequently encountered by the professional scientist.
CDT 2021 May 11 2021 To find the most current and correct codes,
dentists and their dental teams can trust CDT 2021: Current Dental
Terminology, developed by the ADA, the official source for CDT codes.
2021 code changes include 28 new codes, 7 revised codes, and 4 deleted
codes. CDT 2021 contains new codes for counseling for the control and
prevention of adverse oral, behavioral, and systemic health effects
associated with high-risk substance use, including vaping; medicament
application for the prevention of caries; image captures done through
teledentistry by a licensed practitioner to forward to another dentist
for interpretation; testing to identify patients who may be infected
with SARS-CoV-2 (aka COVID-19). CDT codes are developed by the ADA and
are the only HIPAA-recognized code set for dentistry. CDT 2021 codes
go into effect on January 1, 2021. -- American Dental Association
Great Soviet Encyclopedia : Index to Volumes 1-25 Feb 20 2022
Moody's Manual of Investments: American and Foreign Oct 28 2022
Encyclopædia Britannica Jul 13 2021
Digital SLR Cameras and Photography For Dummies® Jul 01 2020 The
ideal guide for beginning DSLR camera users, with full-color examples
of what you can achieve Make the most of your Canon, Nikon, Sony,
Pentax, or Olympus digital SLR camera! This guide explains the
different lenses, the many settings and how to use them, the results
you can get from using different controls, how to use lighting and
exposure, and much more. If you haven't purchased your camera yet,
you'll also find tips on choosing a camera and accessories. And you'll
find out how to make your pictures even better with Photoshop. Updated
for all the newest camera models Introduces you to all the features
common to DSLR cameras Illustrated with more than 300 full-color
photos and screen shots Shares tips on composition, lighting and
exposure controls, and file formats Explains Adobe Photoshop and how
to create fine prints from your photos Offers advice on improving your
photos and where to find help If you're new to digital SLR
photography, here's just what you need to have fun and success with
your camera!
Weedopedia Dec 26 2019 Discover everything you’ve ever wanted to know
about marijuana all in one place with this authoritative A-to-Z guide
to cannabis! What’s a wake and bake? Who is Mitch Hedberg? What does
Louisa May Alcott have to do with cannabis? And what exactly is the
difference between a bong and a bubbler? Now you can “weed” all about
it and find all the answers and more with this entertaining and

updated edition of Weedopedia, your guide to everything marijuana—from
the best movies to watch while high to cannabis slang and terminology.
Whether you’re interested in learning more about all things marijuana,
or if you want something entertaining to read while enjoying a toke,
this book is the one-stop-shop for all your weed-related needs.
Encyclopædia Britannica: Atlas and index Jan 27 2020
Disabilities and the Disabled in the Roman World Apr 22 2022 Explores
in detail an important section of the population of the Roman world
which has too often been neglected.
The Lincoln Library of Essential Information Sep 15 2021
Underwater Photography Masterclass Oct 24 2019 There is an
astonishing world just waiting to be photographed underwater. With
marine biologist Dr Alexander Mustard as your guide you can learn all
you need to know to explore the amazing creatures and landscapes that
lie beneath the surface. From information about diving equipment and
cameras, to crucial advice on understanding and controlling light
underwater, this book provides all the background you need before you
take the plunge. Topics covered include wide-angle light, macro
lighting, ambient light and macro techniques
Plato and the Hero Aug 26 2022 Examines Plato's critique of the
notions and embodiments of manliness prevalent in his culture.
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